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Energy - Quarantine

From: cwip23=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of eric melendez <cwip23
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 4:52 PM
To: Scott, Janea@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Scott, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
eric melendez 
14041 la pat 
westminster CA, 92683-8505  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: cwip23=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of eric melendez <cwip23
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 4:52 PM
To: McAllister, Andrew@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear McAllister, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
eric melendez 
14041 la pat 
westminster CA, 92683-8505  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: cwip23=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of eric melendez <cwip23
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 4:52 PM
To: Hochschild, David@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Hochschild, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
eric melendez 
14041 la pat 
westminster CA, 92683-8505  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: cwip23=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of eric melendez <cwip23
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 4:52 PM
To: Douglas, Karen@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Douglas, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
eric melendez 
14041 la pat 
westminster CA, 92683-8505  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: cwip23=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of eric melendez <cwip23
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 4:52 PM
To: Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Weisenmiller, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
eric melendez 
14041 la pat 
westminster CA, 92683-8505  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: moranemily42=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Emily Moran 
<moranemily42@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 6:36 PM
To: Scott, Janea@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Scott, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emily Moran 
3651 Avocet Ct. 
Merced CA, 95340-8413  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: moranemily42=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Emily Moran 
<moranemily42@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 6:36 PM
To: Douglas, Karen@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Douglas, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emily Moran 
3651 Avocet Ct. 
Merced CA, 95340-8413  
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From: moranemily42=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Emily Moran 
<moranemily42@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 6:36 PM
To: Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Weisenmiller, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emily Moran 
3651 Avocet Ct. 
Merced CA, 95340-8413  
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Energy - Quarantine

From: moranemily42=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Emily Moran 
<moranemily42@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 6:36 PM
To: Hochschild, David@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear Hochschild, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emily Moran 
3651 Avocet Ct. 
Merced CA, 95340-8413  

 

 



10

Energy - Quarantine

From: moranemily42=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Emily Moran 
<moranemily42@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 6:36 PM
To: McAllister, Andrew@Energy
Subject: Reject NRGs Power Plant in Oxnard!

Dear McAllister, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to deny NRG's request for a further extension on the application for 
the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard.  
 
Puente was always a bad idea. The proposal to build more fossil fuel infrastructure on 
Oxnard's beaches was inconsistent with California's goal of a clean energy future, and its 
commitment to expanding environmental justice. I am thankful that the Commission 
recognized the environmental consequences of Puente and announced its intention to reject 
the facility's permit. Now, Southern California Edison is pursuing clean alternatives to 
Puente.  
 
It is time for the Commission to take the final step, and officially deny NRG's application.  
 
The residents of Oxnard have spoken out against Puente at every opportunity, and deserve a 
final decision from the Commission.  
 
Please deny NRG's request for an extension, issue a final decision, and give closure to the 
residents of Oxnard! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emily Moran 
3651 Avocet Ct. 
Merced CA, 95340-8413  

 

 




